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February 2022 Bus Service Change

In an effort to better meet demand for bus service as California and the economy continue to emerge
from the coronavirus pandemic, the February 2022 bus service change will provide additional service
to improve service quality and reliability. Bus service levels will increase by 83,000 annual revenue
vehicle hours to 1.43 million annual revenue vehicle hours, which is within the fiscal year 2021-22
budgeted amount of service. Staff utilized customer comments and route performance statistics to
develop the service improvements.

Receive and file as an information item.
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